

## PRAIRIE VIEW A&M UNIVERSITY

A Member of The Texas A&M University System

## **MEMORANDUM**

To: **PVAMU Campus Community** 

From: John P. Gardner, Assitant VP for Academic Engagement & Student Success

Re: Summer Bridge Programs and Programs Involving Minors – Canceled

Date: March 19, 2020

In light of the COVID-19 pandemic and the subsequent university decision to move to online course offerings for the remainder of the academic year, Summer Bridge Programs for incoming freshmen and all university-sponsored (or hosted) programs involving minors have been canceled. The Office of Academic Engagement and Student Success will not be accepting any application for programs involving minors until further notice.

We are planning to work with the academic deans to determine how to best serve our continuing students through a non-residential online summer academic advancement program. More information about this new summer academic advancement program is forthcoming.

xc: James Palmer, Provost & Sr. Vice President for Academic Affairs